
 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 21 July  

What has happened in school this week? 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

As I write the final introduction for our weekly newsletter, I have just left 
our last assembly of the year.  The Friday assembly is such a joyous  
coming together as a whole school and I will miss these over the summer 
holiday.  As thoughts turn to the summer break, I am reflecting on all of 
the wonderful learning that your children have enjoyed.  Thank you to 
each one of them for giving their best throughout the school year, they 
should all be extremely proud of themselves.  

  

This newsletter is also being shared with the new families who will be 
joining us in September.  We welcome them to the Lillington School  
community and look forward to meeting you all. 

  

It is now time to say goodbye to our triumphant Year 6 pupils. As they 
head into the summer holidays, they should hold their heads high in  
recognition of all their achievements.  I, Mr Holt, and Mr Fortune together 
with the whole of the school community wish each and every one of them 
a wonderful start to Year 7.  May you continue to learn who the best  
version of yourself is and prosper. 

  

Have a fabulous summer everyone.    

 
Mrs V Wallace 
Head Teacher  
  
Please note :  
We return on Tuesday 5th September for Reception class through to Year 6.   
Our nursery children return on Wednesday 6th September.  
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IMPORTANT NOTICES 

Tuesday 5th September for Reception class through to Year 6. 
 

Wednesday 6th September for Nursery children.  
AM session 8.30am to 11.30am 
PM session 12.30pm to 3.30pm 

 
2 years old nursery 1.30pm to 3.30pm 

 There is lots of useful information for new Reception Class 
families about to embark on the school journey please click on 
the following link. 

Preparing children to start primary school | Compass 
(compass-uk.org)  

Useful contact information if required.  
 
Warwickshire Local Welfare Scheme - 01926 359182 or 0800 4081448   www.warwickshire.gov.uk/localwelfarescheme   
 

For information about wider support from the council and other services, go to:   https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/
costofliving  
 

Early Years & Childcare Entitlements, Sufficiency & Business Team 
Business Support 
Education Services, People Group  
Shire Hall Post Room, Rear of Shire Hall, 
North Gate Street,  
Warwick, CV34 4RL 
T  01926 742633 
E  earlyyearsadmin@warwickshire.gov.uk 
 

Website (General pages):https://schools.warwickshire.gov.uk/early-years-childcare-providers 

https://www.compass-uk.org/help-and-support/parents-carers/parents-carers-health/preparing-for-primary-school/
https://www.compass-uk.org/help-and-support/parents-carers/parents-carers-health/preparing-for-primary-school/
http://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/localwelfarescheme
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/costofliving
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/costofliving
mailto:earlyyears@warwickshire.gov.uk
https://schools.warwickshire.gov.uk/early-years-childcare-providers


 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 21 July             

What has happened in Maple this week? 

Maple have enjoyed a wonderful year of learning and 
to mark the occasion we held our Leavers Celebration 

today with some very special visitors. 
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What has happened in Bevan this week? 

 
Reception class invited our parents and carers to our 
final assembly. We shared our favourite memories of 
the year and sang our class song. Thank you to  
everyone who came along. 
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What has happened in Darwin this week? 
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What has happened in Drew this week! 

Drew class spent their last Art lesson of Year 3 
sketching fruit and flowers, focusing on  
composition.  
They used all the skills they have worked hard on 
this year to create realistic  
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What has happened in Hopper this week! 

Year 4 have had fun completing a project about simple  
machines, including wheels, axles, inclined planes, pulleys 
and levers, exploring how they helped ancient builders to lift 
and move heavy loads.  
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What has happened in  Pankhurst this week? 

Pankhurst have had a lot of discussions about  
diversity this week, they have then designed 
‘Diversity Plates’. They’ve also had lots of fun in 
gymnastics and a great last week in Year 5.  
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What has happened in Angelou this week? 

 

For Angelou’s final week of primary school together,  
 the children have been exploring and enjoying some of   

the local facilities during the afternoons. The trips have brought about 
many a giggle and given the children an additional chance to  
reminisce on the events across the year, as well as bond further as a 
group, before embarking upon their secondary journeys. Angelou have 
achieved so much and every child should feel proud and confident in 
their achievements moving forward. 
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What has happened in King this week? 

 

It's been the last week at Lillington for all the children in .  

It's been an amazing year with all the children experiencing  

so much together and achieving so many great things. Throughout the year 
the children have all worked so hard and everyone should be very proud of 
themselves and their accomplishments. It's a sad time saying goodbye to  
everyone but also a time to be excited for secondary school and the future. 
We all wish all the children the best for their futures and whatever they  
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A big thank you to those who came to the PTFA summer fete. 
We hope you enjoyed it.  
 
We'd also really like to find out why so many families didn't 
come, in the hope that we can make next year's fete more of a 
success. We're keen for the fete to be a fun social event for 
everyone, whilst also helping us to raise money so we can en-
hance pupils' learning and school experience. If you didn't 
come, please consider spending a minute to fill out this sur-
vey :  
 
Summer Fete 2023 - parent survey (surveymonkey.co.uk)  

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/K9FLFJD


 

 

 Monday 7th August: Long Itchington Community Centre, Long Itchington 
 Tuesday 8th August: Coleshill Memorial Park (basketball courts), Coleshill 
 Wednesday 9th August: Bailey Park, Bedworth 
 Thursday 10th August: Newbold Comyn Leisure Centre, Leamington Spa 
 Friday 11th August: GEC Car Park, Rugby 
 
 During the course, children will learn essential skills and knowledge to help 
 them scoot safely, including: 
 
  learning about the parts of the scooter and the safety gear 
  learning the basics of pushing, balancing and turning 
  learning how to do slow and fast stops 
  learning how to navigate stationary and moving obstacles 
  learning how to do one handed signalling 
   learning about road safety rules 
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We are on week 2 when we  

return on Tuesday 5th September. 
 

 Nursery will return on Wednesday 6th September 

our menus | Educaterers 

https://educaterers.co.uk/our-menus

